Meeting with Executive Director of the Georgian Business Association, Mr. Levan Vepkhvadze
Saturday, 20 February 2021 16:47

The Chairman of thelnternational Investors Association of Georgia, Osman Chalishkan
Mzhavanadze, held an online meeting with the Executive Director of the Georgian Business
Association, Mr. Levan Vepkhvadze. During the meeting, the sides discussed the current
problems posed by the pandemic to companies, important factors for attracting investment in
the country, such as qualified staff and increased tariffs, opening training courses that will
facilitate the availability of qualified staff, as well as the impact of electricity tariffs on the
company. The parties also agreed to sign a memorandum of understanding and talked about
the implementation of various joint projects in the future. The Chairman of the Association
thanked Mr. Levan for their fruitful meeting.




